
is a free bereavement camp providing a
supportive and therapeutic environment for
children who have experienced the death of
someone close to them.

Led By Dedicated Professionals

A Seasons Hospice Foundation Program
in Collaboration with AccentCare Hospice

Camp Kangaroo

and trained volunteers from AccentCare Hospice,
Camp Kangaroo provides a unique opportunity for
campers to build relationships with one another,
helping them feel less alone in their loss. Campers
will receive grief education and emotional support
combined with fun camp activities.

Who Should Attend?
Children and teens 5-17 who have experienced the
loss of someone close to them in the last three
years. 

Register Online
and one of our clinicians will contact you to help
meet the individual needs of your camper. 

Visit www.SeasonsFoundation.org/Camp-Kangaroo
or scan the QR Code

Camp Kangaroo
fast facts:

WHEN
July 27 - 28, 2024

SCHEDULE
8:30 am - 4:30 pm daily

WHERE
The Saint Constantine School
7177 Regency Square Blvd.
Houston, TX 77036

DEADLINE FOR REGISTRATION
July 1, 2024

LOCAL CONTACT
Majesca Wong
281-847-6300 Ext 477282
MajescaWong@AccentCare.com



A Seasons Hospice Foundation Program
in Collaboration with AccentCare Hospice

Seasons Hospice Foundation is a 501 (c)(3) organization supporting hospice
patients and their loved ones. Our funds also provide programs to the bereaved in
the communities we serve.

Camp Kangaroo is fully funded by Seasons Hospice Foundation.

Our programs, including Camp Kangaroo, are possible because of the generous
support of individual, corporate and foundation donors. If you would like to make a
donation to Seasons Hospice Foundation, please visit: 

www.SeasonsFoundation.org/Donate

For questions about Camp Kangaroo, please reach out to your local contact.

Majesca Wong
281-847-6300 EXT 477282

MajescaWong@AccentCare.com

For questions about Seasons Hospice Foundation, please reach out to the
Foundation Team.

847-250-0799
Foundation@Seasons.org


